
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,  
 Having a front row seat to see God changing lives will always be our 
favorite part of what He has called us to do. There has been so much growth 
happening here over the past few months, and our hearts are full to see 
young believers eagerly wanting to learn more and help in the church. There 
are several men that have expressed a desire to start Bible college classes, 
and Bro. Kenneth Ellzey and I are currently exploring different options for 
beginning a Bible Institute through the church. There really is nothing more 
exciting than seeing new believers wanting to grow and serve! 
 Construction has continued at the church since our last letter. The 
exterior front wall at the church needed to be replaced and is almost finished. 
We also held a church workday last Saturday to pour a new sidewalk that 
leads to the kid’s class area and the kitchen. What a blessing that sidewalk will 
be during the rainy season that is quickly approaching!  
 In mid-September, we held a special service and Iglesia Bautista Fe 
Viva was officially formed.  The first official members signed the church’s 
charter to complete the service. We celebrated with a lunch of roasted pig 
provided by one of the church members. Since then, several more people 
have joined the church, and several more have been saved and baptized!  
 In October, the six-week English Course we offered came to an end, 
and we held a special graduation Sunday to recognize the hard work of the 
students. During the service, a clear gospel message was shared with them 
and their families. Already, several of the students have come to some special 
events, and we are praying that God will do a work in their hearts and lives. 
 So many of you have reached out asking about Hudson’s eyes, and we 
greatly appreciate your prayers and concern! He was prescribed glasses 
during our recent trip to Santa Cruz, but we have not seen much of an 
improvement. This past week, we were able to meet with a team of eye 
doctors from the UK who were here doing an eye clinic in a nearby town. They 
confirmed that Hudson will need some further testing soon, but 
unfortunately, they did not have the equipment there to diagnose his 
condition. We are praying for wisdom on what to do next as we feel 
many of our options here have been exhausted. We ask that you pray 
with us that God will give clear leading on how to proceed next.    
Your servants for Christ!s sake, 

The McKinney Family 
Missionaries to Bolivia 

 
 
 
 

Prayer Requests 

! Growth for new 
believers 

! God to work in the 
hearts of the English 
students  

! Hudson’s eye issues 

Praises 

! Iglesia Bautista Fe 
Viva officially formed 

! Several more saved 
and baptized  
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